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I strongly disagree with the demolition of 701 Sparks Ave.  I live adjacent to the property at   The
house should be designated as historic and preserved.  It is a classic representation of the innovative Mediterranean
style stucco houses were being built in the neighborhood in the 1920s.  It is an important house as an entryway to
the Sparks Ave lane, with many older homes.  The house has not been properly kept up, but has a solid foundation
and could be renovated to be a captivating reflection of the neighborhood.  Thank you.


Patrick Worrall
Voter and tax payer
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